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YCUSD Nutrition Services Team, 
I hope 2025 is off to a great start for you all both professionally

and personally. At the Nutrition Services Office we are looking
forward to kicking off our Student Farmers Market Program this

spring at all Fresh Fruit & Vegetable Program sites and can’t wait
to see you all there and  have already started planning for Summer

Meals. It’s hard to believe we’re already more than halfway
through the 24-25 school year. Please know that your dedication
and hard work that goes towards preparing and serving meals to

our students does not go unnoticed and is truly inspiring! I
appreciate your positivity, collaborative spirit, and commitment to

excellence in student nutrition. Keep up the amazing work - you are
making a difference!
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Birthdays
2-3    Genevie Chester
2-12   Patricia Rivera
2-13   Taylor Bechtel
2-18   Mary Fisher
2-20  Gurwinder Kaur
2-23  Traci Newman
2-27   Karen Leyno

February Highlights
2-2      Groundhog Day
2-14    Valentine Day
17-21   No School    
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Director’s Nook

Taylor Bechtel

School Wide Pancake 
Breakfast Success

Since school started, 20 school sites
have enjoyed Pancakes and Sausage!

This event is a huge success. On
January 23rd, Andros Karperos served
over 500 Pancake meals, That’s a lot
of pancakes!!! There are many more

planned for the remainder of the school
year. 

Student Farmer’s Markets 
We are excited for our Student

Famer Market Events in February
and March.

Park Ave - February 11th
Bridge Street - February 25th
April Lane - March 11
King Ave - March 25
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We are so very happy that Taylor chose to come to
Gray Avenue. She has been doing such an amazing
job, it's like she's been here for years already. She
has such an upbeat personality and goes above and
beyond for the kiddos here. We love our Tay Tay,

we think she's just DUCKY!!


